2024 PARKING PERMITS 

Permits for compliance with the Permit Parking Program (Ordinance 2006-23 as amended by 2006-35) for 2024 will be available from the Municipal Building 215 Stiger Street beginning December 4, 2023. 


Please complete the certification of renewal and bring it with you to the Municipal Building along with your driver’s license and registration for each vehicle (up to four) to obtain your 2024 parking permits.

The ordinance referenced above creating the Permit Parking Program can be accessed at www.hackettstown.net.  

Please be sure the permits are properly displayed according to the directions on the back of the permit.  Failure to properly display the parking permit may result in a summons. 

